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I am wishing you a very sweet and warm 
Christmas season from Japan! It is a beauti-
ful time here, as believers are gathering for 
concerts and parties to celebrate the birth 
of our Lord Jesus. We are also inviting 
many to come to church for the first time 
for these occasions. I have the privilege of 
celebrating with loved ones here in Tokyo 
until December 16th. Then I will board a 
plane with my friend Azusa in order to be 
with my family for Christmas this year. I 
am rejoicing over that blessing and many 
others, including your support, love, and 
prayers. Thank you and Merry Christmas! 
 

In Christ, 
Christina 


